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STEWARDS REPORT 26th January 2011  
 
 
Present: L A Lane, R Merritt, R Merritt, B Merritt 
 
 
Stewards today interviewed licensed trainer Ms L Williams regarding the findings 
of a stable inspection carried out at her stables on 22nd January 2011. 
 
During the stable inspection Ms Williams produced a record of treatment for 
horses in her care, however no information had been recorded since June 2010. 
 
Also during the inspection a number of preparations were identified which were 
out of date.   
 
 Steward's advised Ms Williams that she should ensure in future that all 
preparations on her premise are correctly labelled and prescribed and any out of 
date or unused prescribed medications are disposed of.   
 
Ms Williams was fined $100 under AR 178F for failing to maintain a record of 
treatment for the horses in her care.     
 
 
 

L A Lane 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


